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SUMMARY OF OUTCOMES FOR THE MEETING OF THE WOOL INDUSTRY EDP USERS 

GROUP HELD ON TUESDAY THE 4th OF APRIL 2017 

SUMMARY OF OUTCOMES 

1. Delivery Basis Changes 

Following on from the last meeting brokers were asked to check and report back to the 

secretary if the changes were OK, no further codes were required. 

A paper from the last meeting was submitted for further discussion.  The delivery basis 

changes were thought to be enough and the other items listed in the paper could be 

removed.  The field ‘Auction Centre/Catalogue’ needs to be looked at in terms of sorting 

and grouping lots for hard copy catalogues.  There are multiple storage locations and 

PSC’s on one catalogue page, it appears catalogue page no longer means anything. 

It was noted that NASC had not reviewed the issue at this stage.  The grouping of the 

catalogue should be up to buyers and brokers, it may be asking too much for 

commercial companies to provide information in regards to this issue. 

Advice or suggestions might be needed from the group, identifying where the wool is 

and the PSC is critical for the buyer.  It would be appropriate for WIEDPUG to prepare 

a short paper for the commercial companies. 

An enquiry was made if any other aspects of the paper needed to be addressed?  It 

was noted that all of the issues in the paper are related, the paper to NASC will address 

these issues as well.  It may not be practical for reporting flag, core test sampling date 

and weigh date to be changed. 

The changes to Delivery Basis codes with only D & L being used was presented to the 

broker group and they were happy with the proposed changes and did not require 

anything else. 

2. Other Business 

An enquiry was made as to whether there were any updates on the RFID trial and 

WSA’s from the previous meeting. 

The AWEX Board is considering a WA proof of concept RFID trial, if green lighted the 

trial will commence next season.  If the trial is successful season 2018 would be the 

earliest for it to be released to production.  There are no updates on WSA’s. 
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3. Next Meetings 

9:00am AEST Tuesday the 13th of June 2017 

9:00am AEDT Tuesday the 17th of October 2017 

9:00am AEDT Tuesday the 30th of January 2018 

9:00am AEST Tuesday the 17th of April 2018 


